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Through the prevention, intervention, and treatment of child abuse the
Child Protection Center, Inc. (CPC) has been serving Sarasota and Desoto counties for the last
43+ years, bringing hope and healing to child abuse survivors!

We invite you to join us in bringing hope and healing to our community by becoming a member of the
Butterfly Guild. This group of passionate young professionals advance the mission of CPC through
volunteerism, advocacy, and philanthropy! Whether you are looking to volunteer with our organization
or hold a committee or board seat one day, there is an opportunity for you to make an impact.
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The CPC Butterfly Guild membership is open to
young professionals, aged 21-39, that live or work
in Sarasota or Desoto County.

What can you expect?

¢ Quarterly meetings,

e monthly volunteer opportunities,

o discounted tickets to CPC events,
 exclusive Butterfly Guild connection events,
¢ leadership opportunities within CPC,

e & the chance to change lives, forever!
There is no cost associated with membership, and g

members are expected to advance the CPC
mission in various ways. Butterfly Guild members
are passionate about the work CPC achieves, are
looking for community involvement opportunities,
and are committed to being a leader in our region.

What is next?

Complete the form below and email it to
Elizabeth K. Topp at ElizabethT@cpcsarasota.org.
We will be in touch soon!

Name: ________________________________ PreferredName:__________________ Pronouns: _________
E-mail _______________________ Phone: _____________________
Address: ____________ DOB.____________
Employer: ___________ T-shirt Size: _________

Why do you want to join the CPC Butterfly Guild?

Questions? Contact Elizabeth K. Topp at ElizabethT@cpcsarasota.org



